
September 7,2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

I have had the opportunity to do chapel for 2 of the 3 chapels we had this year and our first chapel 

talked about God’s Faithfulness – our theme for the year.  The students were challenged to fill the 

notebook in each classroom that is a Prayer & Share journal documenting how God has answered 

prayer, is constant and keeps His promises, etc.  I encourage you to nudge them to think of things to 

share with their teacher and we’ll see how much data we have by the end of Session 1 (September 22). 

 

I put out this challenge to the parents (a contest against the students?) to share how God has been 

faithful in your lives!  I want to have a collection of “evidence” that will back “Great is Your 

Faithfulness”.  Incentive:  For each “item of evidence of God’s Faithfulness” that a parent writes down 

and gives to me, their name will be entered in a draw for a gift card & swag!  Please remember to write 

legibly and include your full name.       

 

Today’s chapel was on our School-Wide Goals – they are posted in bright yellow on classroom doors 

and hopefully on the post of “entrance to the school-yard”.  
1. Build a passion for Christ.   (Colossians 2:5-7) 
2. Be a good representation of Christ.   (2 Corinthians 5:20) 
3. Be ready to learn.  (Titus 3:14) 
4. Strive for academic excellence.  (Colossians 3:23) 
5. Show unconditional love and kindness.  (John 13:34) 
6. Be good stewards.  (Galatians 6:10) 
7. We say, “I’m sorry.” And forgive others.  (Ephesians 4:32) 

I’d so appreciate parents discussing these items with their children…good goals for 2022-2023! 

 
Thanks to those who have brought in some of the items on our Needs & Wants List 
– do check the “pink clipboard” by the front desk for things that are not crossed out yet 
and touch base with our Admin Assistant, Mrs. Marlatt to see if there are any other 
items!  Thank you! 

 
 

School pictures have been officially slated for the Wednesday after we get back 
from our session break (September 26-29) – mark your calendars for Wednesday, 
October 4th for individual student pictures, class pictures, and all school pictures.  
In the past we have offered sibling/parent pictures – this year we will ask you to 
sign up for this BEFORE October 4.  Thank you!   
This is a fundraiser for our school (thanks to our wonderful parent & 
photographer, Elena Slesarchuk – so you can order pictures and proceeds go to 
PCSNW! 
 
 
 

Pizza Lunch on Tuesday seems to be going smoothly so far.  Remember, 
students are asked to put their pizza slips and money in the provided zip-lock 
bags that we send home.  If you want to “pay ahead”, please do so at the office.  
This is a fundraiser for our upcoming Mission Trip to the Dominican Republic 
(9-10th Graders) in March 2023.  Thanks for your contributions to this 
wonderful experience! 

 


